Youth meeting was held on September 5, 2007 at 7:00 PM. Present were Stuart Yetter,
Dennis Whittaker, James Tomnatore, Patricia Peterson, Mertie Pozzi, Trudy Bentley.
Deputy Clerk handed out minutes from the last meeting, expenditure and revenue reports.
Discussion concerning Richford, and their portion of NTYL Insurance payment. Motion
by Yetter that NTYL Insurance expenditure be applied in the same usage as census used
by the county for Richford, and at this point there is no attempt to bill for “others”.
Seconded by Whittaker. Dale Larson will send, by e-mail, an update for cost projection
for next year’s NTYL Insurance. $783.00 was received by donation, and it was agreed by
all that the $783.00 be carried forward to next years budget. Patricia Peterson to get back
to the Clerk with their desire of what line item it is to be placed in.

Agreement between municipalities will be presented to each Municipalities Board for
approval, signed and forwarded to each.

Adjourned at 8:05 PM.



